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Kingman Kudos Award 
February, 2022 Recipient 

Selected by Commissioner Stan Hacker 
 

City Commissioner Stan Hacker presented Mike Rinke with the Kingman 
Kudos Award for February at the February 24, 2022, Commission meeting. 

Mike is the longtime owner and operator of Kingman Hardware in 
downtown Kingman.   Commissioner Hacker noted his appreciation to 
Mike for operating his business in Kingman and providing important 

services for the community.  Thanks, Mike, for helping make Kingman a 
Great Place to Land! 

 
 

 
City Commissioner Stan Hacker presents the Kingman Kudos Award to Mike Rinke on February 
24, 2022.   


